
 
 
AG 5900 End of Life Notice 

Effective date: January 31, 2025​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​  

 

Dear Nomadix customer, 

This notice is to inform you that as of January 31, 2025, the Nomadix AG 5900 internet gateway has officially reached 
its End of Life (EoL). 

This means that Nomadix will no longer provide software updates or maintenance including replacement hardware 
and will only offer limited technical support on a best effort basis for critical fixes. 

We thank you for using our products over the years and encourage you to consider upgrading to the current EG 6000 
internet gateway as a replacement. 

To learn more about our current Nomadix Gateways or Life Cycle Policy you can visit our website at 
www.nomadix.com. 

We appreciate your continued trust in Nomadix and our solutions. 

Nomadix Support 

Email:​ ​ support@nomadix.com​
Toll Free:​ +1 888 666 2349​
Americas:​ +1 818 575 2590​
RoW:​ ​ +852 3793 5376 
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